
Calendar  
Shootout is coming in August and that 

means it is time for the annual Wish-

ing on a Ride event.  Power boat driv-

ers give boat rides to kids and their 

families with serious illness and disa-

bilities.  Family members are invited 

to ride along.  You must fill out a Reg-

istration Form.  If you need one, ask 

your Support Coordinator for a copy.  

The event will be held from noon 

to 4 pm  Thursday Aug. 

22 at Captain Ron’s Dock 

#3  If you have any ques-

tions please contact  

573-368-1177 or  

lotoshootout@gmail.com  
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100 Third Street. P.O. 

Box 722  Camdenton 

Missouri 65020 

PHONE:  (573) 317-9233    

Fax:  (573) 317-9332 

August 2019 

Share the Harvest food pantry  Tues. 1pm to 7pm, Wed 

& Thurs, 10am to 4pm.  689 Missouri Hwy 7, Camdenton 

 

Mobile Food Pantry Camden County Osage Hills Baptist 

Church in Osage Beach.  Second Friday of each month.   

 

People’s First  of Camden County meets the second 

Thursday of each month in LODC at 4 pm.  The meal is 

potluck. Check out their FB page for more information.   

 

Good Neighbors  First Baptist Church of Eldon 3rd Mon-

day night of each month starting at 6:00 pm.   Address: 209 

S. Aurora St. Eldon, MO 65026  

 

The ARC of the Lake meets at Miller County Board office 

at 776 Hwy D, Osage Beach, MO  on the first Tuesday  of 

each month at 5:00 pm.   
 
ARC of the Lake Swim Par-
ty will be held Saturday, 
August 10th 10 am to 4:00 
pm at Wonderland Camp.  

The following month on 
September 14, 2019, Won-
derland Camp will be cel-
ebrating 50 years since 
the land was donated and 
the process was started 
to create a great place for 
campers.  The gate will be 
open to the public from 11 
am to 4 pm.  People are 
invited to climb the rock 

wall, and participate in other activities available at 
camp.  



LODC on the road!  

When people move to the Ozarks from big cities, they have been 

heard to say, “there is nothing to do here”.   Donnie Brown, Josh 

Hepner, Michael Huebner, Autumn Gold, Dennis Jones etc. would 

be the first to tell them there is a lot to see and do in the Ozarks.  

They recently had the fun of touring Dickerson Park Zoo in Spring-

field.  Just view the smiling faces below and you can see how 

much joy they get out of the sunshine, animals, friends, and seeing 

new places.  Previously in the year, they have toured Wonders of 

Wildlife National Museum and Aquarium as well as Bennett 

Springs, Fishing at Public Beach 2, learning about Native American 

Flues in Macks Creek, and learning more about nature from the 

Conservation Dept.  Michel reports that he was kissed on the chin 

by a 

Giraffe!  

 

 


